
Chair Senator Prozanski, Vice-Chair Senator Thatcher, and Members of the Senate Committee On Judiciary and Ballot Measure 
110 Implementation, 

My name is Beverly Tiemann, and I am a parent, former elementary school teacher, and community member. I am writing today in 
support of SB 554, to keep guns out of schools and keep our communities safe.

As a parent, I don't feel comfortable knowing that my children could be around firearms when they are at school or on campus. Guns 
on campus increase the risk of gun violence and they do not belong in public spaces. The opportunity to protect our children and 
students cannot be overlooked. Oregon needs to pass SB 554.

Thank you, 
Beverly Tiemann


